
Notice 
 
 

Request for verification/confirmation of newly 
sanctioned PG seats to be added in Round-2 under 50% 

AIQ-2017 
 
Subject-wise total number of Seats 
 

 
 

All Participating Medical Colleges/Institutions are 
requested to verify the correctness of the Tentative 
additional PG seats (including newly sanctioned seats). Please 
confirm total number of PG seats in your college subject-
wise, shown in respect of your college and confirm the 
correctness immediately (latest by 17.04.2017 by 4:00 PM) 
by e-mail (on e-mail id adgme@nic.in). If no confirmation is 
received it will be presumed that the information about seats 
shown is correct and seat matrix will be finalized, which shall 
be binding on all participating Medical Colleges/Institutions.  
 
All participating institutions are once again requested to 
contribute 50% All India Quota seats from newly sanctioned 
PG seats, if not contributed so far.  
 
Note: the category-wise distribution has been done as per 
scheme approved by the Hon’ble Supreme Court of India, 
therefore do not comment on category wise distributes. 
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